
 

Important Notice: Charges 
 

November 8, 2018 
 

 
As you are aware from our Operational Updates and prior communications, on October 10, 2018, 
FortisBC Energy Inc. declared a Force Majeure event under various Rate Schedules in the Lower 
Mainland and Interior due to a declaration of force majeure by a Transporter (Westcoast Energy 
Ltd.).  
 
As a result of the Enbridge event, Fortis imposed a Hold to Authorized restriction effective Saturday, 
October 13. This restriction continues to remain in effect today at the Lower Mainland, however as 
communicated on November 2, effective Tuesday, November 6, until further notice, the Hold to 
Authorize restriction was lifted at the Interior location.  
 
Fortis appreciates the efforts that Shippers and Shipper Agents have made to deliver sufficient supply to 
meet customer demand throughout this period to date. In the case where under-deliveries occurred 
resulting in charges on any day from October 10 forward, Fortis has accommodated reallocations of gas 
between groups located at the same receipt points to assist in reducing or eliminating charges. Please 
be advised that once the billing cycle is complete, any remaining charges will be applied in accordance to 
the provisions in the Rate Schedules under the Table of Charges. Charges may include unauthorized 
over-run gas, both under and over the 5% tolerance and balancing premium surcharges. 
 
 
Note this posting will be appended to the news flash section of our web site for your future reference: 
https://www.fortisbc.com/NaturalGas/Business/TransportationServiceOption/TransportMarketersActivi
ties/Pages/default.aspx 
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